
Monthly Town Board Meeting Minutes  
Tuesday, December 17, 2024 

Rock Creek Town Hall 
7:00 PM  

 
1. Harry called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.  
Board members present were Harry Warden, Steve Dahl, Rachel Kummer and Kelly Boardman.  Brian 
Sandy, Jenny White, Jason Wiley, and Jon Koller also attended.  
 
2. Steve made a motion to approve the November monthly meeting minutes. Harry seconded the 
motion. Vote taken, Two in favor, zero opposed and zero abstained.  
 
3. Steve made a motion to approve the October treasurer’s report. Harry seconded. Two in favor and 
zero opposed, zero abstained. 
 
4. Steve made a motion to approve the financial report for October. 
Rachel seconded. Vote taken, all in favor, zero opposed and zero abstained. 
 
5. Steve made a motion to provisionally approve the treasurers’ report for November. Rachel seconded. 
Vote was taken, all were in favor and zero opposed. 
 
6.  Rachel made a motion to provisionally accept the Financial Report for November. Steve seconded. 
Vote taken, all in favor.  
 
7. Report from the Chair: 

 Harry working with DOT and Dunn Co. to get UTV/ATV through town. Special permit may be 
required or many have to move the 35 MHP sign. 

 Working on TRIP Money.  
 Race Track would like to place a race track sign on the road Right away. Will need a new post. 
 

8. PUBLIC COMMENTS & CONCERNS:  
 

 Steve was wondering about running a manure hose on property without permission. He had a 
discussion with Marty.  

 Mail box by Audrey Martins home is on the road and a hazard.  
 

9. Jenny White and Brian Sandy were at the meeting to discuss the available liquor license. The town 
board will reach out to the WI Department of Alcohol and Licensing Department and figure out the 
next steps to take and how many are available.  
 
10. Driveway/Building Permits: 

NO updates 
 
11.  Park Commission:  

 No Report Given 
 
 
12. Fire Department update: Given by Jon Koller 

 No calls this month 



 Fire Department purchased a used truck. The truck will be shipped, and the old truck will be 
sold. 
 

14. Bills were reviewed, authorized, and paid. 
 
15. Next Town Board meeting will be Monday, December 30, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the town hall, with 
the next monthly meeting will be January 21, 2025 at 7:00PM. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
16. Motion to adjourn was made by Steve and seconded by Rachel, vote taken all in favor. 
 
Dated this 17th day of December, 2024. 
 
Kelly S Boardman, Clerk 
Kelly S. Boardman, Clerk 

Minutes can be viewed on the web at townofrockcreek.org 
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